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UNM News Minute #636 – January 11, 2010 
 
THE FEDERAL RACE and Ethnicity Codes Compliance Project will help bring UNM 
into compliance with the new Federal standards for maintaining, collecting, and 
presenting data on race and ethnicity. Data collection using new codes began last fall. 
Now it’s time to update the data using the new values. The change will take place 
effective Jan. 19, 2010, when individuals log into LoboWeb to conduct business such as 
checking grades, class schedules or pay stubs. The survey will be presented automatically 
upon accessing LoboWeb to everyone who has not had an opportunity to respond using 
the new categories. http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004649.html#more 
 
THE UNM PARKING and Transportation Services Department is encouraging students, 
staff and faculty to participate in an online survey about metropolitan transportation. The 
survey, administered by the Mid-Region Council of Governments, will be used to help 
develop the 2035 Metropolitan Transportation Plan.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004667.html#more 
 
THE UNM PREVENTION Research Center will present a lecture titled, ‘Focus On 
Food: Youth Photography Project,’ as part of its Brown Bag Series on Wednesday, Jan. 
13 from 12 to 1 p.m. The presentation is a photography project by 40 middle school 
students at Wilson and Grant Middle Schools to document the role of food as a reflection 
of kids' personal and cultural identities. The Brown Bag lunch will be held at the 
Research Incubator Building (RIB) Commons located at 2703 Frontier N.E. 
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004662.html#more 
 
THE PROVOST’S COMMITTEE for Staff is seeking scholarship applicants for its Staff 
Academic Support Scholarship for the Spring 2010 semester. The scholarship is designed 
to help support staff who utilize their tuition remission benefit. This is an opportunity for 
UNM staff to apply for limited financial support to be used to help cover the cost of 
academic books, course fees and supplies. The deadline is Wednesday, Jan. 13 at 5 p.m. 
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004659.html#more 
 
THE FINE ARTS and Design Library is hosting an exhibit of artwork by UNM student 
David Rogers. “Internal Landscapes” will be on exhibit in the Fine Arts and Design 
Library from Jan. 19 – March 12, 2010. A reception will be held on Jan. 29 from 6:30 - 8 
p.m. in the Fine Arts and Design Library.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004660.html#more 

THE UNM FOUNDATION is sponsoring a grant-writing workshop Feb. 8-12, 2010 
conducted by The Grantsmanship Center. Held in the Rotunda at UNM’s Science and 
Technology Park, the workshop is limited to a total of 30 participants per session, and a 
limited number of seats have been reserved for UNM employees. Early enrollment is 
encouraged as TGCI workshops often fill to capacity. UNM faculty and staff are eligible 
to use UNM’s tuition remission benefit to attend.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004642.html#more 
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UNDERGRADUATE AND GRADUATE students, faculty and staff, engineers, 
scientists, mathematicians, computer scientists, botanists, psychologists, social workers 
and counselors are all needed to help judge the 2010 Central New Mexico Science & 
Engineering Research Challenge. Judging takes place in the Johnson Center South Gym 
on Friday, March 19, from 7 a.m. to 1 p.m.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/004596.html#more 
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